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          Thursday, 16th November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

The children in Year 5 are having a Design and Technology day on Monday 4th December.  The classes would 
like some help with sawing wood on this date between 11am and 12.15pm.   
 
If you are able to come in and help please could you let the School Office know by Friday 24th November.  
 
Thank you as always for your support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 5 Team  
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